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SAILING ADVISORY FOR POOL 16 TRANSIT 
 

POOL 16: NM 366.5 – 401.3 
 

McCLELLAN-KERR ARKANSAS RIVER 
NAVIGATION SYSTEM, OKLAHOMA 

 
 
 
 
To assist with barge salvage at NM 393.8 right descending bank,  pool No. 16 will be 
drawn down to elevation 487.5 starting on August 31 at 0600 and remain lowered until 
September 3, 2015 at 2000. Waterway users can encounter less than 9 foot channel 
depths throughout the pool and are advised to use extreme caution when transiting pool 
#16.  Pool No. 16 will be restored to normal prior to Lock No.16 opening to navigation 
traffic.  
 
Waterway users are asked to check with Lock No. 16 for the latest information.  Questions 
or request for additional information concerning this notice should be directed to Mr. 
Robert Steiner; Navigation Operations Manager: 918-607-0952 or Mr. Vic Heister; 
Navigation Field Engineer:  918-669-7244. 
 
 
 
               
     
 

 
        
       Earl Groves 
       Chief, Operations Division 
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